TOWN OF TWO CREEKS =/

ROUTE 3

TWO RIVERS, WISCONSIN 54241 8
llovember 29, 1982

ir. Peter 3loca
Atomic cafety & Liceusiung Board 2Panel
Us S. liuclear regulatory Commission

nCeC

Dear lr. Zloch:

We, the Town Board of the Town of Two Creeks, representing
the Town and its' People, wish to Zo on record of being in
favor of the sleeving procescs to be made to the steam
generator tubes in Unit 2 of the Point 3each Iuclear Power
Plant.

We have be -en g tl Lol tings Celing held
regarding the s at W that this process is
necessary i n tl - 1d safety of the plant.
The Point Beach Nuclear W economical and
efficlient way of prod ng 1 Yy for industrial and
private use. This 1t ! i nust be maintained
in order to nave a ' 18 ste

With xlud re_arde, we are

truly,
TOWN OF TWO CREEKS
Gordon Blaha, Chairman
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Lee Ingelbrecht, Supervisor
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Dale Schmoock, Supervisor
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